mainline
Bingham Road

Radcliffe on Trent
Monday 21 June — Friday 30 July

Between the above dates, there will be major works at the
junction of Bingham Road with the A52 at Radcliffe on Trent.
This is to allow Cadent to replace a large gas main.

Due to this, there will be no right turn into Radcliffe on Trent
from the A52 which will impact on journeys towards
Nottingham. The diversion will be via Cropwell Road as shown
below —

A The following stops
will be missed towards
Nottingham:

Bingham Road
Golf Road
Eastwood Road
New Road

Please use Woodside
Road or Vicarage Lane
stops as an alternative.
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Journeys towards Bingham are able to use the normal route
through Radcliffe on Trent and will not need to divert.



